
 

Construction Activities Update 
April 4 – April 18 2025 

 
PLEASE BE ALERT!  

Traffic control is in place for your safety! 
The enforceable speed limit through the construction zone is 25 MPH. 

Recommended speed through roundabouts (during construction) is 15 MPH. 
 

 Closure of Abrams Drive (North side) for construction is now in effect until mid May 
____________________________________________________________________ 

 
What's Happening in the Next 2 Weeks (April 7 – April 18) 

Day Shift 
• Abrams North side to construct half the roundabout.  
• Placement of concrete sidewalk along Imjin Parkway from Abrams Drive just after California Avenue to 

Marina Heights. 
• Continue earthwork/grading of roadway section between Marina Heights Drive to Abrams Drive.  
• Continue earthwork/grading of roadway section from Preston Drive ½ roundabout to Reservation 

Road. 
• Continue placing underground conduit for fiber and flashing beacon poles at Preston Drive. 
• Continue installing irrigation service lines along Imjin Parkway between Marina Heights Drive and 

Preston Drive. 
• Fence work at Army Reserve between Preston Road to Reservation Road. 
• Future art panel foundations at Imjin Road, Marina Heights, and Preston roundabout medians 
• Placement of Boulders in roundabout medians at Imjin Road, Marina Heights, and Preston. 
• Continue environmental monitoring of contractor activities job wide. 
 
Night Shift – No scheduled night work. 
 

Activities That Took Place Last Week (March 31 - April 4) 
• Removed existing AC [pavement at Abrams North and between Preston & Reservation Road. 
• Earthwork/grading of roadway at Abrams North ½ roundabout 
• Earthwork/grading in front of the Army Reserve for Imjin Parkway widening. 
• Continued installing irrigation service lines along Imjin Parkway between Marina Heights Drive and 

Abrams Drive. 
• Installed light poles and placed additional lighting foundations 

 
Future Construction Activity and Information: What's Planned in the Future? 
• Re-opening of Imjin Road (right in/right out movements) in late April or early May. 
• Continued closure of Abrams Drive (North side) to late May. Once opened, will be right in/right out 

movements to Imjin Parkway. 
• Placement of the concrete roundabout medians, curbs at Marina Heights Drive and Preston Drive 

roundabouts. 
• Placement of concrete curbs, bus stop, and sidewalk from Preston Road to Reservation Road.   

 



 
PROGRESS PHOTOS 

 

 

 
 
 
How to Stay Informed 

• Please visit the project website at www.imjinparkway.com or contact Edrie De Los Santos (City of Marina) at 
831.884.1212 

 
Thank you for your patience and for observing safety speed limits! 

Standing up light poles Placing curbing by machine 

Curbing and storm drain inlet Grading Abrams North side 

Grading Abrams North side roundabout Placing street light foundation 


